
 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 10TH – 14TH JANUARY 2022 

Our Christian value this term is Courage 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

18th January NCMP Vision and Screening for Reception & Year 6 

19th January Wren class Forest School 

26th January Wren class Forest School 

 

 

COVID GUIDANCE UPDATE 

Individuals who are double vaccinated may now take LFD tests on day 6 and day 7 of their self-

isolation period. Those who receive two negative test results are no longer required to complete 

10 full days of self-isolation. The first test must be taken no earlier than day 6 of the self-

isolation period and tests must be taken 24 hours apart. This also applies to children under 5, 

with LFD testing at parental or guardian discretion. If both these test results are negative, and 

you do not have a high temperature, you may end your self-isolation after the second negative 

test result and return to your education or childcare setting from day 7.” 

  

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

10
th

  

 

TUESDAY 

11
th

  

Music Lessons 

ASC – Lego with Mrs Reed begins 

WEDNESDAY 

12
th

  
         

ASC – Dance with Mrs Chisholm begins 

THURSDAY 

13
th

  

PE DAY 

8:00am Breakfast Sports Club. This club is free of charge and all are 

welcome to join in with a prompt arrival. 

ASC – Multi-sports with Miss Dunn 

FRIDAY 

14
th

  
 

ASC – Sports with Mr Peters 



 

WEEKLY SHOUT OUTS 

Going forward our Star and Mathletics certificates will be shared on our Facebook page and in 

the monthly newsletter. 

ATTENDANCE BEAR 

Congratulations to Owl class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 

3rd January. Ernie will sit in Owl class this week. 

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations to Mina and Rohan in Owl class, who will be celebrating their birthday this week. 

PARKING 

Please can we remind parents not to block driveways or restrict access when parking in the 

village at drop-off and collection times. In particular, the corner opposite the school (in front of 

the bungalows) often has parked vehicles squeezed on the end, which can cause problems with 

larger vehicles trying to access this side of the village. If spaces are limited, please make use of 

the car park opposite the village hall. 


